
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORYOF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS, DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI: 11000 

F6IDFSms|sthoe]2622| 216 Dated: 13os]2022 

To. 
The Manager, 
Prabhu Dayal Public School, 
Dakshini Block-A, 
Shalimar Bagh, Delhi- 110088. 

Sub: Regarding renewal of fire safety cerificate in r/o Prabhu Dayal Public School Dakshini 
Block-A. Shalimar Bagh, Delhi- 110088. 

Sir. 
Please refer to your letter No. PDPS/2021-22/FS/485 dated 22.03.2022 received through 

outdoor diary No. 7509 dated 22.03.2022, on the subject cited above. The above school building 

was inspected by officer concerned of this department in presence of Sh. Bahadur Singh (L.T. 

Admin) on 26.04.2022 to check the status of the fire safety arrangements provided in the school 

building. 
During inspection it has been observed that the said building is comprised of ground plus 

two upper floors. Fire safety arrangements such as overhead water storage tank, fire pumps 

capacity 900 & 180 LPM, hose reels, down comer, fire extinguishers etc. found provided. 

However, following shortcomings were observed: -

1. Domestic connection in overhead water storage tank shall be removed. 

2. Fire pumps were not in auto mode. 

3. Exit signages are not provided. 

In view of the above shortcomings, fire safety certificate cannot be renewed at this stage. 
You are requested to rectify the above mentioned shortcomings and submit point wise 

compliance for further necessary action in this matter. 

Youks faithfully, 

(DharampaY Bhardwaj) 
Dy. Chief Fire Offticer 

West Zone 
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